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Outreach 
Art Group

Our outreach art group has been 
making some lovely themed pieces 
recently. For St Patricks Day they 
made salt dough shamrocks  
and for Easter they created  
decoupage bunnies. 

Ross enjoyed a five day break away while his home was being 
redecorated earlier this year. Ross spent his holiday relaxing, 
having BBQ lunches and meals out, taking long woodland walks, 
and enjoying his favourite pastime of shopping for DVD and video 
bargains in charity shops. There was also a hot tub at the lodge 
which Ross liked spending time in with his support staff. This was 
only Ross’ second holiday away but plans are already underway for 
a return in October as he had such a great time.

New Swing  
at Wallsgreen

We recently had a new swing  
installed in our garden at Wallsgreen 
Resource Base. All the individuals we 
support have enjoyed trying out the  
new equipment.

500 Hours 
Award 
Billy Scobie, who we support in our outreach 
service, has been accessing a local resource in 
Fife – the Kinghorn Ecology Centre – for several 
years, where he carries out gardening tasks 
ranging from planting seeds and flowers, 
weeding, cleaning out the pond, and tidying up. 
Billy was recently awarded with a 500 hours 
voluntary certificate for all his hard work at the 
Ecology Centre. 

Well done Billy!

Night out in 
Dunfermline  

The Fife Service User Forum recently arranged 
a night out at a local pub in Dunfermline for its 
members. There was a lot of good food and 
chat, so much so that we ran out of time to go 
on our planned pub crawl! The evening was 
fantastic and everyone who came along are 
keen to make it a regular occurrence.


